
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL         DATE: MAY 4, 2021 
 
 
FROM:  FIRE DEPARTMENT                                                WARD: ALL 

 
SUBJECT: MEASURE Z – FIRST AMENDMENT TO THE SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH 

GREG JOHNSON DBA JOHNSON EQUIPMENT COMPANY OF PERRIS, 
CALIFORNIA TO EXTEND AGREEMENT FOUR MONTHS, FOR A TOTAL TEN-
MONTH TERM BEGINNING DECEMBER 8, 2020 AND ENDING OCTOBER 8, 
2021 

 
 
ISSUES:  
 
Approve the First Amendment to the Services Agreement with Greg Johnson dba Johnson 
Equipment Company of Perris, California, to extend agreement four months, for a total ten-month 
term beginning December 8, 2020 and ending October 8, 2021.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS:  
 
That the City Council: 
 

1. Approve the First Amendment to the Services Agreement with Greg Johnson dba Johnson 
Equipment Company of Perris, California to extend agreement four months, for a total ten-
month term beginning December 8, 2020 and ending October 8, 2021; and   
 

2. Authorize the City Manager, or his designee, to execute the First Amendment to the 
Services Agreement with Greg Johnson dba Johnson Equipment Company of Perris, 
California, including making minor and non-substantive changes.  

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
 
On May 16, 2017, City Council adopted the Measure Z Five-Year Spending Plan, which included 
a $11.1 million allocation in the Fire Department vehicle replacement costs over the first five-years 
covering FY 2016/17 through FY 2020/21.  From the total amount, approximately $300,000 was 
allocated to purchase and up-fit two Ford Super Duty F-350 Crew Cab trucks.   
 
On March 3, 2020, the City Council approved Award Bid No. 7730 to Fritts Ford in the amount of 
$107,991.76 for the purchase of two 2020 Ford Super Duty F-350 Crew Cab trucks, funded in the 
Measure Z Spending Plan. 
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On October 20, 2020, the City Council approved Award Bid No. 7731 to Greg Johnson dba 
Johnson Equipment of Perris, California in the amount of $98,743.75 to install required vehicle 
equipment consisting of lights, sirens, radios, and command desk. 
 
 
DISCUSSION:   
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances related to the State Mandated COVID-19 regulations, Johnson 
Equipment Company production was delayed impacting the procurement and installation of 
vehicle equipment.  A four-month extension to the Services Agreement with Greg Johnson dba 
Johnson Equipment Company will allow the project to be completed by October 8, 2021.   
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with the First Amendment to extend the Services Agreement 
for four months with Greg Johnson dba Johnson Equipment Company.   
 
 
Prepared by: Michael D. Moore, Fire Chief  
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Edward Enriquez, Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer 
Approved by: Lea Deesing, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form: Kristi J. Smith, Interim City Attorney 
 
 
 
 
Attachments:   

1. First Amendment to Services Agreement between the City of Riverside and Johnson 
Equipment Company 


